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Glendale Police Identify Homicide Victim of Weekend Shooting 

 

 

GLENDALE, AZ. – Glendale Police identify 20-year-old Demone Wilson as the homicide 

victim from a weekend shooting. Demone was with two other 21-year-old male victims that were 

also shot.  

     On Saturday, March 5, 2022, just after 10:30pm, Glendale Police responded to a shooting call 

near the 48-hundred block of west Glendale Avenue. Offices arrived and located three male 

victims who were shot, to include Wilson. All three victims were transported to a local hospital. 

Wilson later died as a result of his injuries sustained during the shooting. 

     A preliminary investigation shows the three victims were walking up to the building of a 

recording studio when an unknown suspect(s) started shooting at them striking all three of them. 

The suspect(s) then fled the area prior to police arrival.  

     Shortly after, GPD received another call of a juvenile male who was located at a hospital with 

life-threating injuries from a gunshot wound. Detectives believe the juvenile’s injuries are related 

to the original shooting call, but detectives are still investigating the connection.  

     One of the 21-year-old male victims remains in critical condition. The other 21-year-old male 

is listed in stable condition. The juvenile remains in critical condition.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Victim: 20-year-old Demone Wilson 

 

### 

*Spanish translation available 

 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission 

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 

Glendale Police Department  

a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 

 

 


